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Falls City Council Member Resigns
(KLZA)--Falls City Ward III Council Member John Vaughn has resigned.  

In his letter of resignation Vaughn said it was with great regret he resigns.
Vaughn was recently married and will be moving out of the area.

City Administrator Gary Jorn presented Vaughn with an appreciation plaque for
his service, beginning in 2014. 

Vaughn said he enjoyed his time on the Council and wished the City the best.  
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